
Yarm and District Pool League 
 

 

15 June 2024 

 

To All 

 

At a meeting of the Captains of the Yarm and District Pool League held this week 

it was agreed that moving forward the League will adopt Black Ball rules from 

the start of the 24/25 season.  

For existing Captains and Players this will mean significant change and a need to 

understand the new format.  

Sadly, it may also mean we may lose one or two of the Teams currently registered. 

For those of you reading this who may be interested in joining or are aware of 

others who may be keen please share this news asap as any proposed registrations 

will need to be in by the end of August. Regards. 

 

John 


